Indigenous
Graduate Nurses

and Students,
you are invited to
share your
experiences &

ideas.

This study is being led by Helen Hamel a Master of Science in Nursing student,
School of Nursing, University of British Columbia Okanagan Campus.

If you are interested in joining or have questions please contact Helen at

Helen.Hamel@ubc.ca
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